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Huntington Road
What improvements are being made
The City of Vaughan will be undertaking road rehabilitation work on Huntington Road, 
from Rutherford Road to McGillivray Road. The scope of work includes road drainage 
improvement, grading and asphalt paving. 

The project design phase is complete with construction anticipated to begin in summer 2023.

Construction impacts 
Access to private and commercial driveways/entrances 
will be impacted during construction. Work in the area 
of commercial driveways/entrances will be staged 
to minimize impact to access during business hours.

Huntington Road will remain open to vehicular traffic during 
construction. Temporary lane restrictions will be required to 
allow construction activities to proceed in a safe and efficient 
manner.

Project updates
Newsletter #3 will be issued prior to construction on 
Huntington Road to provide further details including 
approximate construction start and end dates.

Visit vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects for updates.

Contact us
Infrastructure Delivery, City of Vaughan 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca

vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects
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